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Date June 3, 1975 

To ALL AGENCIES 

From MARKHAM L. GARTLEY, SECRETARY OF STATE Dept. ____ ...::S:.:T:::;A:.:T:.::E=--________ _ 

Subject EXECUTIVE ORDER NO. 10 FY i 74- i 75 (Section 1. 3) 

In Executive Order No. la, I have been as the 
authority for of identification other than the Department 
registration plates for use on state vehicles. 

In order to avoid the for each 
agency, I am attaching a 
for state vehicles. The decal, as you can see, 
Department of Transportation. The name of your Department 
can be substituted for the word "Transportation." 

In order to facilitate the pooling of vehicles within an agency 
separate bureaus within the agency will not be allowed a separate design. 
They will have to use the department identification mark. 

Again, this policy is not intended to suppress creativity or 
individuality in decal design, but rather an effort to provide some 
uniformity for state vehicles. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact this office. 

MLG: 19 
Enclosure 



-$-

Sizes available: 

5" 

8" 

12" = $2.87 per vehicle door - standard motor vehicle decal 

For arrangements for printing and cost contact: 
Albert Godfrey, Traffic Engineer or Douglas McCobb, Asst. Traffic Engineer 
Extension: 3775 


